
 

 
 

 

 

END OF TERM EVENTS 

WIIGA DAY  

Our P6 pupils planned, organised and led a very successful 

Young Leaders Day on Friday 21st June.  Eric Macleod from 

Active Schools came to assess their skills and he was impressed 

with what he saw.  P6 pupils were presented with their Young 

Leaders Certificates after the end of term Assembly 

yesterday. 

Well done P6.  A special mention to Isla Maciver, GM6 who won 

the Young Leader Award at the Prizegiving.  Well done Isla. 

 

 

Friday 11th September 2020  

 

Thursday 27th June 2024 



 FAMILY PICNIC 

Thank you to all the families who attended the Picnic last Friday afternoon.  

It was great to see so many people despite the weather.  The photos made 

it look like the weather was much more favourable than it actually was! 

 

BEACH DAY 

We had a lovely beach day at Traigh Mhor on Tuesday.  The children 

enjoyed playing in the sand, digging holes and trenches and jumping and 

sliding down the sand dunes.  Beach Day is always a welcome event at the 

end of a busy term. 

 

ASSEMBLY 

Rev. Tommy Macneil led our last Assembly for session 2023-24.  Tommy 

spoke to the pupils and wished the P7s well as they finish their journey in 

Laxdale and start at the Nicolson. 

 

PRIZEGIVING 

Prizegiving took place yesterday afternoon and it was well attended by P7 

parents.  Miss Macleod addressed everyone sharing a roundup of events 

that have taken place throughout the year. Mr Campbell spoke about all the 

P7 pupils individually, then the pupils shared some stories from all through 

primary school.  Mrs Katherine Lonie presented the prizes to all the prize 

winners. 

 

Prize winners will be shared on Facebook. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



P7 PARTY 

P7 rounded off their day with the P7 party last night.  They had a great 

night of dancing and playing games 

A big thank you to Miss Afrin and Mr Campbell who gave them a good send 

off for their final fling. 

We would like to wish our P7 pupils well as they leave Laxdale and move on 

to The Nicolson.  We will miss you all. 

 

 

 

Wishing everyone a happy and restful Summer Break.  

School will reopen to staff on Monday 12th August and to pupils on Thursday 

15th August. 
 

 

 


